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Summer Party 

 

18th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Summer Parties for Year 3, 4 and 5 Children 

This will be held on Thursday 17th July 

The children will be having a summer party with their class after school starting at 3.30pm and 

finishing at 5.00pm. There will be lots of fun with party games, music and dancing. 

The children will be given a snack and drink. 

Children may wear non uniform on this day and should be collected at 5pm from the main 

playground. 
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If you would like your child to attend, the cost of this event is £3.00. Please make your payment 

using the Schoolgateway app. 

Any funds raised from this event will go into school fund. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss T Phillips 

Headteacher 
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